
 
Extra WHT call for semester 2015A 

 
Deadline – 19 January 2015, 11.59 CET 

 
 
The upcoming semester (2015A) there is extra time available for Dutch astronomers on the 
William Herschel Telescope (WHT) in La Palma. The time allocation committee has decided to 
open an extra call to apply for these nights. 
 
Specifically, astronomers can apply for observing time for the following nights: 
10, 11 February 
25, 26 April 
9, 10 June 
All grey, instrumentation ISIS + ACAM. 
 
If you are interested to use these nights, please send a short proposal to the secretary of the 
Dutch time allocation committee for the island observatories Saskia Matheussen 
(s.matheussen@nwo.nl) with cc to the chair, Rudy Wijnands (R.A.D.Wijnands@uva.nl). 
Deadline for submitting proposals is Monday19 January at noon. 
 
There is no fixed format for the proposal but the scientific and technical justification should not 
exceed 1 page A4 at 11 pt and you can have one further page for figures. Please make sure to 
include your contact information and affiliation.  
 
If the proposal is successful, you might be required to supply more information for 
administrative and technical reasons.  
More information about the William Herschel Telescope and the instruments can be found at: 
http://www.ing.iac.es/Astronomy/telescopes/wht/  
 
For questions, please contact:  
Saskia Matheussen, Programme Manager, NWO, 070-3440549, s.matheussen@nwo.nl 
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